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Peat Rigg is a not for profit organization and as such cannot sustain continual losses 
through willful damage or vandalism. To reflect this, we have a charging policy as 

described below.  
 
 
 
 

Any damage caused to the centre or property belonging to the centre is to be reported to a member of staff at 
the earliest opportunity. 
 
If it is found to be accidental then the management reserve the right to waive the repair cost. 
 
If it is found the damage has been caused through recklessness, vandalism, or unruly behaviour then the cost of 
repair/renewal will be billed to the organisation as stated in the booking conditions. 
 
The cost of any repair will include materials and labour. 
 
This policy is made clear to the visiting organisation staff at the beginning of the course. 

 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

LAST UPDATED:  January each year or in response to an incident Damage Policy 
 


